
November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

THE MOUSEHOLE CAT – TUESDAY 17TH DECEMBER 

 

We are very excited in Classes 7 and 8, as on Tuesday 17th December we will be travelling down to the Solomon 

Browne Hall in Mousehole to see a magical puppet and live action production of ‘The Mousehole Cat’.  This 

term our English lessons have been based on this book and so this is an amazing opportunity for the children 

to see the story brought to life.  This is the fourth consecutive year this show has been performed at this 

venue and it is usually a complete sell out. 

 

‘The Mousehole Cat, tells the tale of how this West Cornwall village was saved 
from desperate famine by the brave actions of fisherman, Tom Bawcock, and 
his faithful cat, Mowzer.  

Based on a well-known Cornish legend Antonia Barber’s uniquely heart-
warming story of the friendship between a fearless fisherman and his devoted 

cat is sure to warm the cockles of your heart almost as much as an ‘efty portion of stargazy pie!’ 

We will travel down to Mousehole by coach, leaving school at 12.45pm.  The children will have an early lunch 

before leaving for the show, so they will still be able to have their usual meal arrangements on this day.  We 

have arranged for the coach to collect us from Mousehole again at 3.30pm, so would therefore expect to be 

back to Penpol by approximately 4.30pm.  The children will need to wear school uniform, bring a coat and if 

they would like to they may bring a small snack to have after the show.  

The voluntary contribution for this visit will be £13.50.  Please would you log on to ParentPay to make this 

contribution and give permission for your child to attend.  If you are not able to do this via ParentPay, please 

call into the office where we will be happy to help you.  We understand it is an expensive time of year, so if you 

feel you would like a little longer to make this contribution, please contact us.  We do need to have parental 

permission in place to allow your child to attend so please make sure you let us know. 

Thank you for your support with this exciting opportunity for the children. 

With best wishes 

Mrs S Peck & Miss R Holcroft - Class Teachers 

 

 

 


